
Friday Feedback for Friday, December 20, 2024 

 

VCUS – Goings 

This is just a friendly reminder that data collection ends for VCUS on 12/31, however please get them in as 

soon as possible. Remember that all completed forms need to be mailed to the NOD. Have a Merry Christmas.   

CEAP Ship Completed Questionnaires on a Flow Basis – Bradley-Trietsch 

Thank you all for your hard work on the CEAP survey so far. We have received a good number of CEAP 

reports at the NOD and we have begun to edit questionnaires. However, only 4% of records have been checked 

in. Please remember to ship all completed questionnaires (including no item of interest, refusals, or 

inaccessibles) to the National Operations Division (NOD) on a regular basis, and submit the response code 

(complete, refusal, inaccessible) for all completed records in CAPI, as well. 

 

Enumerator UPS Packages Shipped – Collom 

Enumerator packages containing information for January surveys were sent via UPS on Wednesday, December 

18. Enumerators expecting work should receive their package no later than Tuesday, December 24. If you do 

not receive a package, and are expecting one, please contact your NASDA supervisor or the office. 

 

Christmas Day - Peters 

The Great Lakes Office staff would like to wish everyone a very happy holiday season. The Regional Office 

will be closed in observance of Christmas on Wednesday, December 25. The Christmas Day Holiday is 

celebrated annually in the United States on December 25th. It first became a federal holiday in 1870 and was 

included as part of the four initial federal holidays passed into law, including New Year’s Day, Independence 

Day, Thanksgiving Day, and of course, Christmas Day. Many states at the time already recognized the holiday 

on their own as state holidays. Initially these were unpaid holidays only for federal employees working in the 

District of Colombia. It wasn’t until 1885 when Congress extended federal holidays to all federal employees in 

the nation. 

 

Upcoming Due Date Reminders 

Please be mindful of the following due dates: 
 

• Vegetable Chemical Use Survey (VCUS): November 1 – December 31 

• Vegetable Grower Inquiry: November 15 – December 31 

• Cattle Report – January: December 31 – January 13 

• Milk Production Report – January: December 31 – January 13 

• Quarterly Colony Loss – January: December 30 – January 14 

• Sheep and Goat Report – January: December 31 – January 14 

• Row Crops County Estimates:  

o December Matches: November 29 – December 17 

o January Matches: December 30 – January 17  

o Non-Matches: January 2 – January 17 

• Bee and Honey Inquiry - December: December 30 – February 9 

• Conservation Effects Assessment Project (CEAP):  

o CEAP Phase II: November 15, 2024 – February 26, 2025 

• Census of Horticulture:  December 30 – March 31 

 

Please enter your time and mileage into iSolved every day. 


